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Santa 95, New d’/(zxico

January 19, 1949

Miss Clarene Gardner
011 Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Clarene:

With reference to the correspondence with Argo 0il Corp.
concerning transfer of some of their leases, we received a reply
from them stating that the Texas-State B No. 1, NE/4 SW// section
16, T.20 S, R.32 E had been plugged. They state, "the well in the
NE// SW/L section 16 was our B-l which was plugged in 1944 and we
have in our file here plugging record approved by Roy Yarbrough on
August 22, 1944, he being Deputy Inspector."

Would you please look in your files and make a copy of the
approved plugging for us, please? Thanks a lot.

Sincerely,

bos






